~R. ¥ 4
TRW Systems Division One Federal Systems Park Drive
Systems Integration Group Fairfax, VA 22033

26 August 1992

EDP Consulting, Incorporated
Jon Seidel, President

3373 Guido Street

Oakland, California 94602-3507

Dear Jon:

This letter is to extend my thanks and appreciation for the tremendous support which you and
David Kemnitzer provided on the CHEXS project. The help you provided to me and other
project team members was instrumental in achieving the results that we did.

The excellent work you did in defining the Data Administrator’s role, defining and documenting
the Excelerator/data standards, defining and implementing data sharing and merging procedures,
and providing general and specific Excelerator support, all contributed to an organized and well
thought out component of the project. You and David were always there when we needed
additional information or support, and your expertise was very valuable.

I especially liked the way that you were always able to work out unconventional but effective
methods for obtaining the information we needed, or modifying project data to suit our
requirements. The weekly and monthly reports which you developed were very useful in helping
us determine the real status of the project.

Thanks again for an excellent job! I enjoyed working with you and look forward to the time
when we can work together again.

Sincerely,

T. (Ray) Price
TRW
Systems Integration Group

TRW Inc.



